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GW-221 Discharge Plan Permit renewal 

Mr. Morris Young, 

Good morning. 

My name is Leonard Lowe and I just received your renewal Discharge Plan application renewal for your Farmington 

facility, GW-221. 

Question: was there a $100 filing fee submitted along with this application? If not, one needs to be submitted. Checks 

need to be made payable to the New Mexico Water Quality Control Commission. 

Mr. Edward J. Hansen is no longer processing your permit. I will be processing it. I will consult with him on past history 

with your facility. 

NOTE: The OCD has been challenged by industry on discharge permits. As a result of this the OCD has splintered 

discharge permits for all different operations (Compressor Stations, Gas Plants, Service Companies and Refineries). The 

OCD has compressor station permits update only thus far. The OCD will initiate as much work as possible on your 

submitted application renewal but will not meet the initial milestone (Administratively Complete Status) until the service 

facility permits jargon are updated. In the mean time you are currently operational on your current permit and have 

done what is required from the applicant to renew its permit. I may have some initial inquires on your application when 

in initial review. I could not find an applicant version of your Public Notice within your application. Please submit that 

for review (in English and in Spanish). The Applicant shall only publish the OCD approved public notice. Failure to do so 

will result in the applicant to republish its public notice. Further direction in Notice will be noted at that t ime. 

Eventually I would like to perform and inspection of your GW-221 facility. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

Thank you for your attention. 

Leonard Lowe 
Environmental Engineer 
Oil Conservation Division/EMNRD 
1220 S. St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, N.M. 87505 
Office: 505-476-3492 
Fax: 505-476-3462 
E-mail: leonard.lowe(a)state.nm.us 
Website: http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/ocd/ 
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